
 

 

 

    

   

  

                            
   

  

 

 

Welcome back to the start of the Summer term. I hope you had a lovely Easter break and managed to enjoy some 

family time together. It’s been a glorious week of sunshine to begin the term (despite me having to defrost my car 

nearly every morning) and the children have loved playing on the field, under blue skies. 

We began the week with a special service of Remembrance for Prince Philip, where the whole school took part.  

Mrs Edwards has raised the Union flag to half-mast as a sign of respect – you may have noticed it waving at the 

corner of Lea Road. The Year 6 children have written some beautiful prayers and hung them in our Worship Area.  

Thank you to all the families who contributed flowers and plants to help us celebrate the life of Prince Philip.  

We are still accepting tributes and flowers. Any plant contributions will be planted in our school grounds, as a more 

lasting memorial; they have already brightened up our school grounds beautifully.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

           

                         

                              Thank you for your support, 

                    C M Seagrave 

Lea Endowed CE Primary School 

Newsletter No 21 

Friday 16th April 2021 

Our Value this week is 

 TRUST 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS 

School Uniform - Whilst we understand the challenges about buying new uniform 

during lockdown, with restrictions easing and non-essential shops re-opening, we 

ask that all children come to school in the correct uniform, including correct 

footwear as soon as possible please. 

Being on Time – Please ensure your child is dropped off at school BEFORE 9am. 

The doors open at 8:45am and all children should be in class to register by 9am, 

otherwise they will be marked as Late. After the register closes, this becomes an 

Unauthorised Absence. 

Road Safety 

As you might be aware, parking around school has been extra challenging at the 

moment due to the work being carried out. There are increasing numbers of large 

vehicles travelling on the roads around our school at the moment. 

PLEASE TAKE EXTRA CARE WHEN PARKING AND        

 CROSSING THE ROAD! 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

3rd May – Bank Holiday 

10th - 15th May – Extreme English Week 

21st May – Close for Half term @3:15pm 

7th June – Reopen at 8:45am 

1st July – Maths Carousel Day 

5th - 9th July – Super Safety Week 

 

LENT APPEAL  

Thank you to everyone who supported Hamza by 

wearing their “Spring” clothes on the last day of 

term. Your donations to our Lent appeal for Hamza 

and The Compassion Experience, raised £294 

which will make a real positive difference to Hamza 

and his friends in Tanzania. 

 


